10th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

It was lovely to see the children after the break and
hear about their half term exploits. | shared mine too
in assembly, showing the children how much of our
language is descended from ancient Greek myth. This
week we welcomed two new staff: Mrs Cozma, our new
School Business Manger and Ms Nelson Wright, our
second Pupil Wellbeing Mentor. | met with the new PTA
leadership team to discuss the plan of events for the
year which starts with the Christmas Fair on Monday
16th December (keep the date). As always, for this to
be successful, they need volunteers so please do put
your name forward.

Next week is very busy with Remembrance Day, Anti-
bullying Week, Odd-sock day, Parent Workshops,
school photos and more. This year, to mark
Remembrance Day, we are planning something a little
different — watch this space as we will share photos
and recordings.

Have a good Sunday.
Regards

777/5 oD %oufa




